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From: Carlo D'Ercole  
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:07 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca
Subject: [External] Good evening. Re: Development Application
 
My name is Carlo D’Ercole. 
 
My home address is  Colavita Court.    
 
If there is anyone homeowner that will be directly affected by this development –it is my family and
our home.   Our lives, commitment to this community, faith and trust have been part of this
community since the beginning.
 
You have heard all the reasons why this is not a good idea for the community based on safety,
traffic, detrimental to the neighborhood, etc. so I will not repeat the multitude of reasons, as you are
well aware of them all. 
 
Please uphold your commitment and reject this development application of 7 stories and 139 units.
 
I look forward to a positive resolution with the neighborhood in mind.

Thank you
 
Carlo D'Ercole 

 
 
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention
and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received
this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the
original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized
distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited.


